
Unitil
Unitil Service Corp.

June 1,2011

BY OVERNIGHT MAIL and E-MAIL

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. DE 10-1 92, Low Income Electric Assistance Program
Changes Compliance Tariffs
Unitil Energy Systems, Inc.

Dear Director Howland:

Please note that in yesterday’s filing by the Company in the above-
referenced docket, several pages were inadvertently omitted. Attached is a
corrected copy containing the complete filing. Please discard yesterday’s filing
and substitute the attached corrected version. I apologize for any confusion this
may have caused.

Thank you for your attention this matter.

Sin~:~ely,

Gary Eple
Attorney for ni Energy Systems, Inc.

Enclosure

cc: Meredith Hatfield, Consumer Advocate

Gary Epler
Chief Regulatory Counsel
6 Liberty Lane West
Hampton, NH 03842-1720

Phone: 603-773-6440
Fax: 603-773-6640
Email: epler@unitil.com

RECEIVED
JUN 0 2 2011

NH PUBLIC
UTILITIES

COMMISSION


